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Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a great Christmas and a relaxing holiday. It’s a new year here at Kirk O’Shotts Primary School.  Let’s make it one we approach with enthusiasm, confidence and high aspirations. 
Parent Workshops/Class Assemblies
The class teachers would like to invite you into their classrooms to either observe lessons in both literacy and numeracy or to find out more about how you can support your child at home in these curricular areas. P1/2 and P3/4 will also be inviting parents to their class assemblies this term.  Look out for dates/further information in the new homework diaries.
Absence Recording

If your child is absent from school please ensure you telephone the school office at the earliest convenience to explain the reason for the absence.  On your child’s return to school please confirm the reason for absence in writing. This information will be stored safely and securely in your child’s file. If you receive a text message from the school office please acknowledge this by replying. If your child arrives to school after 9am please sign them into the school office. We recently monitored attendance across the school and attendance letters were issued accordingly.  This exercise will take place termly to allow yourselves and the school to closely monitor attendance. 
Contact Information

Again I feel I do need to state the importance of the school having the most up to date parental contact information (phone number & address.)  If your information has changed recently please telephone the school office to update our records. 

School Grounds
We are keen to develop our school garden and playground.  If you are green fingered and would like to volunteer your services please get in touch.  Also, the bollards/stones outside of the school need repainted.  If you would like to be involved in helping our children to maintain these areas of our school please let me know. 

Snap Shot Jotters
Snap Shot jotters will be sent home in the coming weeks. Please take time to discuss and reflect on the learning that has taken place with your child. 
Educational Trips

This term we have planned for P4/5/6 & P6/7 to visit the Sky Skills Academy in Livingstone to develop a range of research, presenting and communication skills.   The children in P1/2 & P3/4 will visit Glasgow Science Centre to enhance their scientific enquiry skills. We are keen to ensure our children have the opportunity to experience a wide variety of educational trips, however, fundraising is severely lacking at the moment.  If you would like to be part of a school fundraising committee please inform the school office. 
House Winners
Well done to our termly house winners Muir. Their hard work was rewarded with a trip to the cinema in Hamilton. A great time was had by all! 

Lunchtime/After School Clubs

The following lunch time clubs will all be running from week beginning 28 January … 
Monday & Friday - Sumdog  P5-7

Tuesday & Wednesday - Arts & Crafts P1-7 

Thursday - Paired Reading P1/2 & P6/7

Lending Library
Your child will have the opportunity to visit our school library every Friday afternoon and borrow a book to bring home to read and share with their family. This book should be returned the following Friday to either be re-signed out (if not finished) or to be swapped. 

Rag Man 

The Rag Bag raises significant funds for the school and we would like to thank all parents for their continued support.  Items that can be donated are as follows - wearable clothing All fashions – All ages, paired shoes, handbags and belts. Bags will be given to every child that requires them. It will be emptied the week beginning 21/01/19 as it is nearly full. Please bring any bags into school and we will store them if the bin is too full.
Number Talks

I am delighted to share some good news. The good practice demonstrated in ‘Number Talks’ by our teaching staff has been recognised within the authority.  This resulted in three teachers visiting our school to observe lessons in this area. Well done to all involved. 
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Parental Engagement
We have now established a number of committees within the school.  These are: Community, Eco, Pupil Council, Road Safety, Outdoor Learning and Health & Wellbeing. It is our aim to have at least one parent representative on each committee. If you are available to meet once per month for 30 minutes during the school day to support your child and our school, please contact the school for further information.  Here are a number of ways we are striving to involve and update our parents in the life of the school…

Snap Shot jotters, monthly newsletters, twitter, class assemblies, new homework diaries, parental workshops (literacy/numeracy), extending invites to parents who would like to become members of Eco, JRSO, Pupil Council, Outdoor Learning, Community, Malawi Partnership or fundraising committees. 

New Signage

Look out for our new school signs that should be erected over the coming month.  We hope they begin to add to our welcoming school community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs Pat Kerr

Head Teacher 
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